A Public Hearing held in the Council Chambers by the City Council, December 2, 2024, the following
proceedings were held and entered in this record in the following words aud figures to wit:
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The Mayor called the meeting to order at 6:50 P.M.

Roll Call - Aldermen Browa, Dorchinecz, Duskoﬂ Mitchelson, Olive and Wilson were present.
Alderman Bryant was absent,

Mayor Barry, City Clerk Jolynne Richardson, Attorney Romano, Geoffrey Ortman, Andy Goodall,
Lisa Sassatelli, Jim Morris, Lucas Rexroad, Steve Dennis, Tim McCardle, Lori & Brian Lyneh, and
Keith Boston were also in attendance.

Mayor Barry announced that the purpose of the Public Hearing was to consider an Ordinance making
an amendment to the Zoning Ordinance of the City of Taylorville, Illinois by amending Section 10-

9-1 of Chapter 9 to Title 10 of the City Code relating to building permits for certain detached
buildings.

The Mayor asked if there were any written responses to any City Officials and there were none. He
asked if anyone from the public would like to addyess the Council, no one present spoke.

Attorney Romano advised that although this did get approved with the Board of Appeals that the
Plan Commission will need to vote and then this may go straight to City Council on December
16, 2024 for approval. The Mayor announced he will speal with the Plan Commission and we will
place this on the Agenda for December 16, 2024,

The Public Heating adjourned at 6:49 P.M.




